
InterCAT Technical Working Group Meeting 
May 16, 2002  

 
The schedule for the May TWG meeting conflicted with the APS-User Strategic Planning 
Meeting (May 15-17). With the majority of the TWG community absent we were forced 
to cancel the May meeting. 
 
 
Next TWG meeting: 
The next meeting will be held at 10h30 on June 20, 2002 in Bldg.401, room A1100.  
 


